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Ämne: Lottery Winning payment is in the amount of US$12,000,000,000.00 

Från: Mr Olaf SchoIz<jn-kanbe@nanmoku.ne.jp> 

Datum: 2024-09-15 21:35 

?Attention Dear beneficiary: 

YOUR FUNDS LAST CI-IANCE FOR THIS YEAR, 1 am sending you this mail in regards to your 
fund inheritance payment worth US$12)000,000,000.00. Twelve Billion United State Dollars 
in custody of the Deutsche Bank AG 

This is to inform you that the Lottery Winning payment is in the amount of 
US$12,000,000,000.00. was legally approved and deposited with the Bank, Deutsche Bank 
AG, The lottery won by your e-mail address via online active email address selected from 
sponsor of Coca Cola Company award. It was registered with your email address by the 
Lottery Board Executive Directors of Coca-Cola Company German Branch, 

This is to noti-Fy you that Mr. Christian Sewing the President and Deutsche Bank AG 
visited my office with an envelope containing copies of documents and the documents are 
your lottery won payment -f ile. They stated that you disclaim your Lottery win and the 
purpose of visiting my office is to seek support and have my signature on the documents 
for easy confiscation of your US$12,ee0,000,00. to the government budget account since 
you dont want to receive it. but with the experience in the judiciary ± refused to sign 
the documents. 

However, due to humanitarian ground and sympathy. 1 immediately called up Mr. Olaf 
Scholz Prime Minister of Germany and explain your matter to him as regards to your 
payment and he personaily called Mr. Deutsche Bank AG CEO of Deutsche Bank AG to reduce 
the payment from a higher rate to US$25 in order to help you af-ford the fee. 

To this end it will interest you to know that every and any -Fee/charges required has 
been reduced to only the sum of $25,US dollars. This step is in order to enable you to 
afford this only fee and receive your ATM Visa Card. NOTE: Every documentation proof -For 
your fund has been packaged and sealed to be mailed together with your Visa Card to your 
address. 

You are required to buy only $25,usd through iTunes Apple cards and Steam Wallet card. 
The ONLY charge you will ever pay be-Fore your package will be deliver to your address. 
You will never pay a dime again as agreed and signed down here in Court of Germany that 
you will never pay any other money apart from the $25,usd. Please know that you have 
only 3 working days to a-F-Fect the required payment and receive your ATM Visa Card. 1 
don't want you to doubt me on this because after you send the money you will surely 
share the testimony to your family and to the church where you worship. 

Therefore, the days of you being subjected to paying twice Double Payment is over as 
that is the case with some corrupt of-ficials down there in Africa. The payment approval 
documents have been acquired for the smooth delivery of your ATM visa Card of 
uS$12,000,e00,e00.e0. You were awarded the fund for investment to ease the economic 
crunch and to be profitable and heip others in need as a measure to ease the present 
economic hardship. 

This is your last chance to comply with the instruction or else 1 will close your fill 
which will make it impossible for you to receive your fund in future. You have only 
72hrs to comply or lose this great opportunity. 
LAST WARNING CANCELLATION AFTER 72HRS. 

Thanks, and God bless. 
Best Regards, 

Mr. Olaf Scholz 
Quick Reply 
E-mail:barraybenner@gmail.com  
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